
Behavioural or Physical Support 
 

U-Turn Ranch Campers participate in groups supervised by our staff.  Generally these groups 
are made up of campers around the same age.  A camper who will or may find it difficult to 
participate in a group setting is welcome at U-Turn Ranch, however we require that these 
campers participate with a one-on-one worker, provided by the family. This includes challenges 
with group participation, following group directions, making safe choices, speech, toileting, 
changing, comprehension, flight risk or respect of other campers and staff.  Our staff are unable 
to provide one-on-one attention to a particular camper if it requires our staff to be pulled away 
from the group. 
Failure to inform U-Turn Ranch of these needs, will result in the camper requiring a one-on-one 
worker for the remainder of their camp week provided by the family.  U-Turn Ranch is not 
responsible if a one-on-one worker is unable to be arranged, and a refund will not be issued. 
It is very important that your campers is set up for success in all of these areas.  Should this be 
a concern, please contact our office prior to confirming registration. 
 


